
 

 
  
    July 30, 2021 
  

For Truli for Health and Florida Blue 
Providers 
  
COVID-19 SPECIAL ALERTS  
  
Temporary Change to Admission Approval Process for Post-Acute Care  
As the number of COVID-19 hospital admissions continues to rise, we understand your 
need to accelerate appropriate discharges and increase bed capacity. Effective August 
1 and until further notice, we are temporarily changing our prior authorization 
requirements for patients being transferred from acute hospital settings to skilled 
nursing facilities for post-acute care.  Learn more>>   
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
    

 

https://www.floridablue.com/docview/temporary-change-admission-approval-process/

